## **Employment Navigator and Partnership Pilot: Post-Navigator Survey**

Thank you for providing feedback to the Department of Labor (DOL) regarding your experience with an Employment Navigator. Your response will help DOL better assist future service members in achieving their post-military employment goals. This survey is anonymous and should take less than two minutes to complete.

- 1. Branch of Service
  - a. Air Force
  - b. Army
  - c. Coast Guard
  - d. Marine Corps
  - e. Navy
- 2. Paygrade or Spouse
  - a. Spouse
  - b. E1
  - c. E2
  - d. E3
  - e. E4
  - f. E5
  - g. E6
  - h. E7
  - i. E8
  - j. E9
  - k. W1
  - l. W2
  - m. W3
  - n. W4
  - o. O1
  - p. O2
  - q. O3
  - r. 04
  - s. O5
  - t. 06
  - u. O7
  - v. 08
  - w. 09

4. How did you feel right after your meeting with an Employment Navigator?
a. Determined
b. Enthusiastic
c. Excited
d. Inspired e. Confused
f. Distressed
g. Irritable
h. Upset
i. Indifferent
5. Which steps do you feel most prepared to take?
a. Deciding what career path to pursue
b. Following up with hiring managers when feedback has not been provided
c. Identifying the necessary resources or contacts to find employers in your chosen field
d. Connecting or networking with hiring managers or employers
e. Promoting or communicating individual military skills and accomplishments
f. None of these
6. How likely are you to take those next steps?
a. 1 - Extremely unlikely
b. 2
c. 3
d. 4 - Extremely likely
7. How likely are you to recommend the Employment Navigator to a friend or colleague?
a. 1 - Extremely unlikely
b. 2
c. 3
d. 4 - Extremely likely
8. Was your meeting with the Employment Navigator required by a TAP
Counselor or your chain of command?
a. Yes

9. What assistance or information did you hope to receive, but didn't?

b. No

a. (open response)

OMB Control Number 1225-0088 Expires 1/31/2024

The Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995 provides that no person is required to respond to a Federal collection of information unless it displays a valid OMB control number. Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 1.5 minutes per response, including time for reviewing instructions and completing and reviewing the collection of information. Responding to this survey is voluntary. Send comments regarding the burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to the U.S. Department of Labor, Office of the Chief Information Officer, Attention: Departmental Clearance Officer, 200 Constitution Avenue, N.W., Room N-1301, Washington, DC 20210 or email DOL\_PRA\_PUBLIC@dol.gov and reference OMB Control Number 1225-0088. Please do not return the completed survey to this address.